
Hong Kong Public Libraries launches
“Journey with Words” online reading
activities

     Hong Kong Public Libraries (HKPL) of the Leisure and Cultural Services
Department and Radio Television Hong Kong (RTHK) Radio 5 are jointly
organising the online reading activity titled "Journey with Words" from
December 2024 to June 2025. With the theme "journey", the activity aims to
encourage members of the public to explore new perspectives and gain insights
through the power of words, and utilise the e-book collections of the HKPL
and various media to travel around different places.

     The HKPL has a number of rich electronic collections, allowing readers
to enjoy books anytime and anywhere. To encourage more members of the public
to enjoy the convenience of e-reading, the HKPL has selected pieces of
engaging articles from 100 books in the SUEP Chinese e-book collection and
invited programme hosts of RTHK and HKPL Story Ambassadors to narrate the
articles. The articles cover eight topics, namely culture, history,
intangible cultural heritage, food and dinning, cities, children, world and
art.

     The first 20 articles and recordings are now available under "Explore
the Ocean of Books" on RTHK's Journey with Words website. The remaining
articles will be uploaded in phases until June 2025. Besides reading and
listening to the articles, members of the public can also access the SUEP e-
Book collection to borrow the e-books after logging on to their HKPL
accounts. Participants will receive a souvenir after completing the reading
tasks and registration as set out on the Journey with Words website on or
before June 30, 2025, while stocks last. 

     In addition, members of the public can participate in the Matching
Quotes with Snapshots Competition through the Journey with Words website from
now until January 6, 2025. Participants can select one of the 10 designated
quotes on the website, take a photo in the theme of the selected quote, and
submit the entry from the website after completing the online application
form. Winners will receive a certificate and book coupons. The competition is
suitable for persons of all ages, particularly children who can express their
creativity and imagination under the guidance of their parents.

     There are also Cultural and Creative Workshops held as parts of the
"Journey with Words", where participants will visit studios of cultural and
arts workers to listen to their sharings and exchange reading experiences.
Workshops covering various topics will be held between January and May in
2025, which include fun calligraphy, fluid art bookmarks and landscape fan
paintings. Details and the enrolment method will be announced on the Journey
with Words website.

     To encourage the public to integrate reading into their lives, another
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activity titled "City Hunt" will be launched as part of the "Journey with
Words" in 2025. Participants will receive a souvenir after finding designated
check-in spots that are related to the reading activities in various
districts and tagging relevant photos on their social media accounts within a
specified period. Please stay tuned to the Journey with Words website for the
announcement of details.

     For more information about the "Journey with Words" activities, please
visit the HKPL web page:
www.hkpl.gov.hk/en/extension-activities/event-category/267805/journey-with-wo
rds.
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